




This awesome, accessible video series will provide you with the 
opportunity to revisit the teaching of the Catholic faith from an 
adult perspective, which, in addition to your own enrichment, 
will assist you in explaining the faith to your children, family, 
friends, co-workers, etc. Part 1 of this series will take place on 
Monday evenings at 6:30 PM in the church through November 
12 and will continue with Part 2 in the spring. Cost is free. No 
commitment is necessary, but registration is preferred to help us 
plan for set up, snacks, materials, etc. To register and see a 
complete listing of topics, please see a core member after Mass 
or visit our website. 

Families with children up to grade 
5 (and older brothers & sisters) are 
invited to attend Faith and Families.  
Our next gathering will be held on 
Tuesday, October 16 at 3:30 pm in 
Ss. Robert and William Church. 
This month we will explore The 
Communion of Saints - Discovering 
the Church family: Church Mili-
tant; Suffering; Glorious. 

Co-sponsored by Ss. Robert & William and 
St. John of the Cross 

 
In what areas of your life do you still need to grow? God has a 
calling and purpose for each one of us. Please join us for a talk 
and discussion about how to refocus on what truly matters, and 
how to discover our own dignity to lead lives of lasting purpose. 
No experience necessary, just come as you are for some coffee 
and see what Walking with Purpose is all about. No commitment is 
necessary for Connect Coffees, but to ensure you have a study 
guide, registration is required for the 22-week study.   

Thursday, October 18th  * 7:30-9pm * SRW Upper Hall 

Ss. Robert and William Catholic School  

 

You may have recently heard or read about the Ohio Depart-
ment of Education’s release of school report cards. Although 
Catholic schools are not included in this report, Catholic 
schools that are providers of the Educational Choice Scholarship 
are required to administer the state’s standardized tests to stu-
dents in Grades 3-8. We are also obligated to adhere to the 
guidelines of the Third Grade Reading Guarantee, a program to 
identify students from kindergarten through grade 3 who are 
behind in reading. Schools are mandated to provide help and 
support to make sure students are on track for reading success 
by the end of third grade. If a student does not pass the state 
reading test with a proficient score, he/she is to be retained in 
third grade. It is with a great sense of accomplishment that we 
can share the news that for the two years that this law has been 
in existence, ALL SRW’s third grade students have succeeded 
in gaining proficiency in reading and have been promoted to the 
fourth grade. We are proud of these students and grateful to the 
teachers in the Lower School who are so dedicated to building a 
firm foundation in academic excellence.��

Calling all grandparents!   
The Ss. Anne and Joachim Grandparents’ Prayer Group will 
have its first prayer session on Tuesday, October 23, from 7-8 
PM in the Ursuline Chapel in the church.  Our grandchildren 
need our support and prayers now more than ever in today’s 
frightening world, and this is something we can come togeth-
er to do to show our love for them and our trust in God’s 
loving providence.  As St. Padre Pio said:  “Prayer is the best 
weapon we have; it is the key to God’s heart.”  For questions, 
call Linda Shenk at 216.261.9201.  No registration required. 

Cold & Flu Season Reminder 
In order to prevent the spread of illness as we enter into the cold 
and flu season, we ask that if you are ill, kindly reconsider your 
use of the Holy Water fonts, your reception of the Precious 
Blood, and any physical exchange of the Sign of Peace at Mass. 
We also encourage everyone to diligently observe regular hand 
sanitization practices, especially out of consideration for the 
elderly, those with immune system issues, the EMHCs who con-
sume any leftover Precious Blood, and the priests who purify the 
vessels at the end of Communion. Thank you! 



Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially for our parish or school?   Remember Ss.  Robert  & William in your 
will or trust to continue our traditions and education.  Contact Fr. John at the Parish Office for more information.   

Women’s Fellowship 
 

What is Women’s Fellowship? We are a 
ministry designed to encourage women 
of all ages to grow their faith in Christ, 
to develop and strengthen friendships 

with other women, to deepen their prayer life and to serve as a 
model of evangelization for women of the community. We do 
this with a variety of programs and activities on the 2nd  Satur-
day of each month from 9-11 AM in the Upper Hall. No reser-
vations are necessary for most events. Please stop by and get to 
know us. Call Renee Barber 216.731.1515 ext. 262 if you want 
to know more. 

LOG IN: SRWSJCEUCLID.FORMED.ORG  

New Catholic Kiosk! Check out the great resources we 
added in the back of the church. A variety of pamphlets, books, 
and CDs can be obtained from our new book rack.  New materi-
als will be added monthly.  Kindly leave a donation for materials 
that you take.    

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Church 10th Annual Boutique 
and Craft Show is on Saturday, October 20th from 9:00 am 
until 3:00 pm in the OLMC Community Center.  Come shop 
at the various booths for a variety of holiday gifts and have a 
snack at our concession booth.   Proceeds go to the OLMC 
Music Ministry to benefit their annual December Christmas 
Concert for the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  29850 Euclid 
Avenue, Wickliffe, Ohio 44092  (440) 585-0700.   

Avilas of the Diocese of Cleveland  
Day of Prayer  

Wednesday, October 24, 2018  
Center for Pastoral Leadership 

28700 Euclid Avenue Wickliffe, OH 44092 
 "After God, the Priest is All"  

(St. John Vianney)  
Our Day of Prayer will be conducted by the Sisters of the Chil-
dren of Mary, Community in the service of the Church to sati-
ate the Thirst of Jesus to be loved in the Most Blessed Sacra-
ment. All are most welcome.  Cost $25: Continental Breakfast 
and Lunch included. Call 440.473.6107 for more details or the 
Avila Website under “News.” www.avilascleveland.weebly.com 



The Collection: for September 30th was $8,669. 00 
The Collection: for October 7th was $9,083.00  
Loan Balance: $1,309,723,30  
Monthly Loan Payment:  $10,580.00 
 

Capital Campaign  
Total of pledges                 $2,087,936 .00 

Total received/posted   $929,705 .00 
Total donors                       545  

 
Please consider a donation to help lower our long term debt.  Please call 
Fr. John or Ellen at the Parish Office at 216.731.1515 or email them at 
fjb@srweuclid.cc or eivory@srweuclid.cc.  Thank you very much for 
your continued generosity. Fr. John 

PARISH SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

Fr. John D. Betters, Pastor  
fjb@srweuclid.cc, ext. 228 

 
Fr. Thom Kowatch, Parochial Vicar 
frkowatch@srweuclid.cc   Ext. 229 

 
Fr. Tim J Roth, Parochial Vicar 
frroth@srweuclid.cc  Ext. 235 

 
Renee Barber, Pastoral Associate 

rbarber@srweuclid.cc, ext. 262 
 

Meg Cosgriff, Co-Principal 
mcosgriff@srwschool.cc, ext. 243 

 
Martha Dodd, Co-Principal  

mdodd@srwschool.cc, ext. 231 
 

Renee Dzuroff, Business Manager 
rdzuroff@srweuclid.cc, ext. 224 

 
Patrick Fink, Director of Facilities & Maintenance 

pfink@srweuclid.cc, ext. 291 
 

Kate Fraser, Youth Minister 
kfraser@srweuclid.cc, ext. 246 

 
Ellen Ivory, Director of Discipleship & Development 

eivory@srweuclid.cc, ext. 230 
 

Kyle Lorek, Director of Music 
klorek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 241 

 
Gail Monroe, Pastoral Associate/DRE 

gmonroe@srweuclid.cc, ext. 248 
 

Bob Perusek, Liturgy Director 
bperusek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 290 

 
Nathan Raddell, Director of Communications 

nraddell@srweuclid.cc, ext. 280 
 

Parish Office Hours:   
Mon, 8:30 am – 6:45 pm, Tue, Wed & Thu, 8:30 am – 6 pm,  

Friday, 8:30 am – 4:30 pm, Closed Saturday & Sunday 
367 E. 260th Street   Euclid, OH  44132 

      216.731.1515       
 216.731.0300 (Fax) 

info@srweuclid.cc    www.srweuclid.cc 

PRAYERS NEEDED 
 

Please pray for… Eileen Baur, Betty Mailander, Esther Zobec, Marti 
McRedmond, Robert Gallagher, Rose Dibartolomeo, Dakota Miller, 
Yaminah Ortiz, Curt Jones, Pat Reel, Mark Reel, Andrew Carnes, Jim 
Schlecht, Sr., Helen Herman, Karen Long, Liza Raddell, Mary Ellen 
Fellenstein, Anthony Fratino, Harry Krawczyszyn, Ann Nykiel, Thomas 
Bukovec, Karen A. Waldron, Tony Hocevar, Katie Kalish, Alda 
Kovalsky, Jean Feiten, Marianne Ellul, Geraldine Hoffert, Janet Cika, 
Pauline Dutcher, Sharon Kazusky, Grayson Kazusky, Violet DeStefanis, 
Ann Grossman, Donald Pavlovich, Mary Ann Hudak, Faye Bukovec, 
James Augustine, Ted Sabat, Christopher Henderson, Rose Leo, Patricia 
Johnston, Thomas Jirousek, Pauline Krall, John Ellul, Ray Golick, 
Jeanette Hocevar, Josephine DiTirro, Danita Wells,  & all those who are 
ill in body, mind, or spirit. 
 
We thank, pray, and ask for God’s blessings for those in the military and 
safety forces serving our country and community.   
                        
We offer our deepest sympathy to the family of: Eleanor Gulich, Richard 
Reel, Marianne Shenkel, Theresa Sullivan and all those who have lost a 
loved one. May they know the peace and comfort of God’s love and find 
strength in the support of our parish community. 



 

Bulletin #  948050: 
Ss. Robert and William 
367 E 260th Street 
Euclid, OH 44132-1495 
 
216-731-1515 X280 
 
Contact: Nate Raddell 
 
Software: 
Win 10 
Publisher 2016 
Adobe Acrobat DC 
 
Transmission Time: Tuesdays, 9am 
 
Bulletin Date: 10/01/2017 
 
Special Instructions:  


